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To: Development Control
Subject: 4/23/2322/0F1  Westwood, Rheda, Frizington

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
ous email to our IT Helpdesk  

 

Dear sirs 
 
4/23/2322/0F1  Westwood, Rheda, Frizington 
 
After further consideration Arlecdon and Frizington Parish Council 
  formally objects to this application unless or until serious concerns relating to groundwater and 
foul water drainage issues are resolved acceptably. 
 
kind regards 
 
Gwynneth Everett 
Clerk to Arlecdon and Frizington Parish Council 
 


